When will the next Tax Bills be sent?

Tax Bills will be mailed on June 5, 2020 for the 2019 Grand List. The due date for these bills
is July 1, 2020. PLEASE NOTE: Due to COVID-19 and State of Connecticut Executive
Orders 7S & W, the Town of Somers has chosen to EXTEND THE GRACE PERIOD the
bills can be paid without penalty, until October 1, 2020, excluding real estate accounts that are
escrowed. This means that no 2019 Grand List bill will be charged interest until October 2nd,
unless the bill is paid for by your mortgage company/bank. This also means that there will not
be a hold on your account at DMV for the current bills until Oct 2, 2020. These bills are based
upon the assessment value on October 1, 2019. Tax statements will also be mailed in mid-
August as a reminder.

Interest will still be charged after October 1 at a rate mandated by the State of 1.5% per month,
or 18% per year. This means, on October 2, if you have not paid your 2019 Grand List bill,
you will be charged 6% interest (4 months due). Please note interest cannot be waived.
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Revenue Collector
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